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2019 Drinking Water Systems Report  

 
On April 2, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision:  

1. The Regional Clerk circulate this report to the Clerks of the local municipalities, City of 

Toronto, Regional Municipality of Peel, and the Ontario Chief Drinking Water 

Inspector (Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks). 
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